
 

 
PARENT SURVEY 4.14.20 
 
 
Dear Green Chimneys Families,   
 
We know that you are being inundated with information and demands during a time that is already 
stressful, so we are reaching out to ask you what would be most helpful for you and your family.   
 
Please click on the link below to complete this brief survey about possibility of new supportive services  
for parents and caregivers that would be offered while our school remains closed.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation and time. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GCParentInterest 
 
 
Stay safe and well, 
 
Kristin Licardi 
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